
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Friday 
22.06.18 

Transition Day  
NO celebration 
assembly 

Tuesday 
26.06.18 

Class 2 & 3 Sports Day 
1pm (Reserve =3 July) 

Thursday 
28.06.18 

Year 2 lead Family 
worship 

Friday 
29.06.18 

Own clothes day in 
return for raffle / 
tombola prize 
Cricket festival - BMS 

Monday 
2.7.18 

Fire crew visit all 
classes 
2:30pm current Nursery 
parents  meeting (if 
your child is starting 
Reception in Septembe)  

Wednesday 

4.7.18 
2:30pm Current Year 2 
parents meeting 

Thursday 
5.7.18 

Class 3 visit the Baltic -
Newcastle 
2:30pm Current 
Reception parents 
meeting 

Friday 
6.7.18 

 Fair 1:30pm 

Wednesday 

11.7.18 
Resources committee 
2pm 
Full Governing body 
meeting 3pm 

Thursday 
12.7.28 

Year 3 lead worship 

Friday 
13.7.18 

More Than dance day 
Performance - 2:15pm 
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                                    Our statement to live by this week is… 

                       I try to accept forgiveness  
                                    from others 
 

Congratulations to these children who won  
awards last week..  

 
Good Work     

Star of the week  

 
Reception Ellie Ashton 

Year 1 Gracie Danielle 

Year 2 Aston Amelia 

Year 3 Miley Lillia 

Year 4 Hubert Mhairi 

 
Reception Liturgy 
Thank you to parents, grandparents and visitors who joined us for 
liturgy last week led by Reception class – it was wonderful!  Photos on 
the website!                        

                      
Sports Day 
Class 2 & 3 will hold their Sports Day on  
Tuesday 26th June at 1pm  
Can we ask you to park away from the  
school but enter via the car park, where  
you will find seating for the event.   

 
CAFOD ‘Share the Journey’ 
Thank you to everyone who joined years 2- 4 for this special walk in 
solidarity with refugees. Thank you to Mrs Simpson & Mrs Thorpe for 
organising. Photos on the website! 
 
Moving up & Transition Day 
Transition day is this Friday – ALL Y4’s to their new middle schools 
and every other year group moves up for the day. 
 
Please see dates to the left for parents of children currently in; 
Nursery, Reception and Year 2.  Teachers will be holding short 
meetings for parents to introduce you to the new routines and 
expectations of moving into these new classes.  Please make every 
effort to attend. 
 
For current year 1 and 3 children, you will be invited in early September 
to meet with the teachers about SATs/end of KS1, middle school 
preparation and Kielder.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
 

 

Attendance  

11-15th June 2018 

 
Rec = 98% 

Y1 = 95% 
Y2 = 95% 

Y3 = 100% - Well done!!!! 
Y4 = 98% 

 
Whole school = 97% 
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